

HIGH STORRIANS ALUMNI NEWSLETTER

IMPORTANT UPDATES FOR OUR ALUMNI - SUMMER 2023

WELCOME FROM THE HEAD **CLAIRE TASKER**



surveys tell us our staff and students are happy. In some ways I







High Storrs School Alumni Newsletter Questionnaire 2023

Our Alumni Newsletter is designed to keep you informed & part of our community. We would like to make sure that it contains the most useful information for you so please take 5 minutes to complete our short questionnaire HERE

Thank you



COMMUNICATIONS & MARKETING LEAD PAULA LEE

Hello, I have recently joined High
Storrs School bringing with me over 25
years' experience in MarComs
including over 7 years in the private
healthcare sector & 15 years in Higher
Education. I am responsible for
marketing, events, communications
(internal & external), design &
content, increasing awareness, social
media, website, advertising &



I am looking forward to helping improve our engagement with you, our Alumni. So, to start off the process I hope you will **complete our short questionnaire** so I can ensure our content is what you are wanting. Thank you.

Paula <u>le</u>e

HEAD OF SIXTH FORM LAURA NEWELL

When I joined High Storrs six years ago I was quickly struck by the school's impressive alumni network - something we didn't have at my previous school. I have been privileged to meet many alumni, who have all supported and added value to the experiences of our current students. Everyone exudes passion and enthusiasm about High Storrs!



Many of you have helped with our 'Alumni Talks' to Y12 students each autumn, speaking about your career pathways since leaving High Storrs; others have provided mentorship for students exploring specific career pathways; many more have supported students with mock interviews for university courses or jobs. As Director of Sixth Form I really can see the positive impact you have on our students as they navigate their way into the world of work. So... for all of this, and so much more, I thank you!

Jaura Newell

If you have anything that you think would be useful or other Alumni would be interested in please contact us here or email communications@highstorrs.sheffield.sch.uk